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Dear Mr Lusher 
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Exhibition of Modification Request for Seniors Housing Development at 34-36 

Memorial Avenue Kellyville (MP09_0180 MOD 6) 

Thank you for your letter dated 21 January 2015, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
to review and comment on the modification to the above development application. 

TfNSW do not have any additional comments to provide on the above development 
application. 

Thank you again for the opportunity of providing advice for the subject development 
application. Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please don't hesitate to 
contact Para Sangar, Senior Transport Planner on 8202 2672. 

Your sincerely 
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